
Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

temporary Cessastion
1 message

Christine Tortorice <c.tortorice3@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 28, 2019 at 9:10 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

We would like to withdraw our  Temporary Cessation Request for the Valco T Pit, Permit No. M-2004-043 as we have
someone interested in mining the pit.  Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  If you have further questions,
please call 719-846-2333.

Larry and Christine Tortorice
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